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2 14/0770 Kirkham Town Council Comments
Due to the timing of the submission of the revised plans now under consideration the
re-consultation with the Town Council was not sent in time for their comments to be
reported in the agenda report.  The comments of their consideration at the 2 June 2015
meeting are:

"We should point out that the notification letter advising of amended plans stated 4
detached dwellings and the plan shows 3.

We approve the 3 houses and not 4, with conditions that the landscaping is as agreed
and as plans AO13/084/P/101 Rev C and AO13/084/P/103 Rev B"

Officer Comments
The reference on the letter to 4 dwellings was an error that has since been corrected,
and the scheme is certainly for 3 dwellings.  The plans referred to in their comments are
those under consideration.


